
Pilon, Janet

Subject: LRT. Have your voice heard!

From: Tom C
Sent: March-27-17 12:11 AM
To: Whitehead, Terry
Cc: Office of the Mayor; Johnson, Aidan; Farr,  ason; Green, Matthew; Merulla, Sam; Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom;
Skelly, Donna; Conley, Doug; Pearson, Maria; Johnson, Brenda; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene; Pasuta, Robert;
Partridge, Judi; cler @hamilton.ca
Subject: Re: LRT. Have your voice heard!

Dear Councillor Whitehead,

I urge you and city council to continue with your plan to build the LRT in Hamilton. That's my simple request.

Before saying more, I would like to thank you for your email asking me to make my concerns heard about the LRT and
also your call to action in the Mountain News.

I am a resident on Hamilton Mountain, a senior, a car driver and a proud citizen of the City of Hamilton. I firmly believe

in good public transit. I often go downtown and believe in a vibrant city core.

Regarding the LRT, I have been following the issue for years in the Spectator, Mountain News and on 900 CHML.

I know there are serious concerns about the LRT - the long period of construction disruption and the effects on business
owners and the changes to traffic flow. I wonder about the decision-making process and the role of the Province and
Metrolinx. Now that the James St spur is nixed, I think the original plan to Eastgate Square should be re-instated -
leaving the B-Line for another day when it can be well researched. I wonder why the the LRT route doesn't go down
Main Street or why Main Street doesn't become two-way when traffic on King Street is diminished by the LRT.

Given all those concerns, none are a reason to stop the project. The project is an important step in the transit plan for
Hamilton and Hamilton's revitalization. Weighing everything I have read in the Spec or heard on CHML, I have come to

the conclusion that the benefits out-weigh the negatives.

So please continue your commitment to build the LRT for our future generations.

Sincerely,
Tom Ciancone

honour their commitments, remember their strategic vision for the city, and allow the LRT plan to move forward.

On 2017-03-20 14:50, Whitehead, Terry wrote:

Good afternoon,

Do you have concerns about the LRT in Hamilton? If so, please click here if you would like to
apply for delegation status at the next LRT General Issues Committee on March 28th, 2017 and

have your voice heard.

i

5.15 (yyy)



Have you voted in the Reader s Choice awards for your favourite local politician yet? Please
click the link below to cast your vote!
https://readerschoice.thespec.com/2017/01/peopleprofessionals/local-politician

Thank you for your time and I encourage your engagement in the issues affecting YOU.

Councillor Terry Whitehead
Ward 8 - West Mountain
City of Hamilton
To Schedule an Event or Appointment Contact
Kristin.prince@hamilton.ca 905-546-2600
Constituency Assistant
Colleen.wicken@hamilton.ca 905-546-2779

Office: (905)546-2712
Fax: (905)546-2535
Cell: (905)317-6001
Web Site: http://www.terrvwhitehead.ca
My Blog: http://terrvwhitehead.tvpepad.com

The information transmitted above is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain confidential and/or privileged material.

If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.
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